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Liferaft Facility Information

OVERVIEW. Sector New Orleans Officer in Charge, Marine Inspections (OCMI), conducted an inspection on
Byrne, Rice, and Turner Liferaft servicing facility located at 1172 Camp Street, New Orleans LA 70130. Asa
result, the OCMI suspended servicing of all liferafts at this facility until further notice.

DETAILS. If your liferaft was serviced by this company in 2015 or 2016, and has not yet had an annual
inspection, it is highly recommended that you contact the manufacturer of your particular liferaft. You can also

find a United States Coast Guard approved liferaft servicing facility station near you by visiting
hitps://cgmix.uscg mil,

For additional information, contact the United States Marine Safety Association at (719)-622-1160 or
usmsa@usmsa.org.

For further information, contact:

Coast Guard Sector New Orleans Domestic Inspections: (504) 365-2242
Coast Guard Sector New Orleans Command Center: (504) 365-2200
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CAPT P. ¢ SCHIFFLIN
Captain of the Port New Orleans

For a current list of MSIBs within the COTP New Orleans Zone visit: htips:/homeport.uscg.mil/nola and look under “Safety and Security”




